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Calendar 
➢ Wednesday 

May 20th-  
Water Board  
Meeting  

               ​ 7:00pm-8:30pm 
(Notice change to 3rd Wednesday 

of the month) 
 
 
 

 
➢ Tuesday May 19th-   

Village of Bismarck   
Meeting  

                ​6:30pm 
Please look for information    
on possible alternatives to    
public meetings in person. 
 

 
 
 
 

      ​HOLIDAYS 
Mother’s Day- May   
10th  
 
Memorial Day-  
May 25th  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MAY 2020 Welcome  
Welcome to May, the flowers are starting to bloom and hopefully the weather will              
start to get nicer as we inch a little closer to the end of May. The Village of                  
Bismarck Board Members would like to Congratulate the CLASS of 2020.           
Although this is not how you imagined the end of your Senior year to be, we                
would like the CLass of 2020 to know that your Village Board is so very proud of                 
everything you have accomplished. We wish you luck in all of your future             
endeavors and congratulate you on your success. Always remember, there is NO            
LIMIT to what you can achieve.   Congratulations and go be Great!!  
 
Please follow the Village of Bismarck facebook page @bismarckvillage for          
updated information regarding COVID-19 to ensure the safety of our village           
residents. This is where we will post updates and events that may be of interest               
or importance to our community. Reminder to also follow us on our website             
villageofbismarck.org. Please send us any information on any events you have           
coming up so we can promote it on our social media and in our newsletter!!!  
 
COVID-19 HELP for BISMARCK RESIDENTS in NEED  
The Board would like to remind and encourage residents who are in need of              
getting supplies from the store, needing medicine picked up or in need of             
obtaining any necessities to PLEASE reach out to a board member, so that we              
can assist you with your needs. The information is confidential and we will             
ensure your privacy. The following contact numbers are listed for your           
convenience President Brown @ 217-497-7802 or Village Clerk Brandye Kizer @           
217-304-9872! If you know of a neighbor who may need assistance PLEASE            
contact us so we can check on them and make sure they have what they need or                 
have someone checking on them regularly.  
 
Message from President/Mayor Mike Brown- 

Hello fellow residents.  I would like to take the opportunity to say a huge THANK 
YOU to the Bismarck Blessings who have been providing food for families in 
need in our community.  This organization has such an awesome and terrific 
group of individuals who give without a thought.  THANK YOU to ALL of you, it 
takes a Village. If you would like to donate to Bismarck Blessings.  

                                     
 




